Stuart Bathurst Catholic High School

Induction Survey 2015 - 2016

Dear student,

At Stuart Bathurst we are always seeking to develop our Sixth Form and your opinion is invaluable in assisting us in making decisions and changes to support you and other students.

Please read the following questions in relation to your induction process into our Sixth Form and tick the box which most suits your response.

		yes	Not sure	No
1.	Did you receive information about your induction process into Sixth Form?			
2.	Did you receive information about being a student at Stuart Bathurst Sixth Form?			
3.	Were your tutors helpful on your first day in school?			
4.	Were the instructions for enrolment clear?			
5.	Were you able to get all/most of your subject choices?			
6.	Was any time wasted on induction day?			
7.	Did your scheduled lessons begin promptly at the beginning of term?			
8.	Did you receive guidance when requested?			
9.	Were standards/expectations of Sixth Form made clear to you on the induction day?			
10.	Was there anything you would have liked to have been included in induction day that was not? (please give detail below)			

Please write any additional comments below, these will be used to help us plan future Induction Days.